
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

During this final half term of Year 6, we will be completing a Theme Park topic which 

will run through all subjects, including English and Maths. 

As part of this topic, and as our end of year reward trip, Year 6 will be visiting 

Blackpool Pleasure Beach on Monday 22nd July 2019. 

 

The total cost of the trip will be £15 per child. 

We will be leaving school at 8.30am and will return at 7.00pm (traffic permitting). 

Children will need a packed lunch (in a plastic bag please), although if you are 

entitled to free school meals and would like school to provide a packed lunch, 

please fill in the slip below. 

Spending money should be limited to £10.00 per child, as we do not intend to 

spend a lot of time in the shops! 

If your child is travel sick, please give them their medication before school, and 

then pass the medication to the class teacher, so it can be administered before 

leaving Blackpool. 

There will not be a toilet available on the coach, however we will ensure all children 

visit before leaving school, and before leaving Blackpool. 

Space on the coach is limited however we do have some space for adult helpers, 

at a cost of £10 for the entrance wristband. 

If you have any concerns/questions, or are available to join us, please come and 

speak to your child’s teacher. 

 

Thank you 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 

Name __________________________ Contact number__________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 6 trip 

 

I enclose a donation of £15 towards the Year 6 trip.  

 

I would like to be provided with a school packed lunch.   

 

My child needs anti-sickness medication.  

 

I would like to join the trip as a parent helper 

 

Signed ________________________  


